

La Crosse Fire Department

Fire Chief Ken Gilliam

gilliamk@cityoflacrosse.org - 608.789.7260



November	15 th	2021
11010111001	10,	4041

Project: 2021-2022 Garbage and outside storage removal

To the Board of Public Works

Dear Board of Public Works Members:

The following proposal was received for the 2021-2022 garbage and outside storage removal:

<u>Contractor</u> <u>Proposal</u>

Premier Lawn & Snow LLC. Holmen, Wisconsin

Please see attached.

The La Crosse Fire Department – Division of Community Risk Management recommends awarding the 2021-2022 garbage and outside storage removal contract proposal to Premier Lawn & Snow LLC. per the attached proposal.

Sincerely,

David Reinhart Chief Building Inspector